
 

Press Release Archives 
January 22, 2001 

Press reports regarding DSQ Software Limited 

 

The press today had reports that DSQ Software Limited is considering acquiring a US company. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of DSQ Software Limited. 

 

DSQ Software Limited has vide their letter dated January 22, 2001 stated "The acquisition strategy 

is a continuos process and the Company is negotiating with few overseas companies for possible 

acquisition and no decision has been taken so far." 

 


